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Limiting gun rights and U.S. Constitutional second amendment rights should never be 

explored. The founding principles of our nation intended for the people to be able to 

enact a strong militia to protect our nation. Once the right to bear arms is given away 

then only the criminals will be the ones that have guns. We also need to be able to 

defend ourselves from a tyrannical government if the need arises. This is what the 

founding fathers of the USA intended, whether it be 1776 or 2076 or now, it does not 

matter. These are our unalienable rights as Americans. 


